VIEW POINTS

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRESIDENT

Our first Oktoberfest was a hit. Delicious food, games for adults and kids, a fabulous polka band and we
were blessed with a sunny autumn day. All who attended had a good time and enjoyed socializing with
family, neighbors and friends.

Please mark your calendar for Thursday, November 11" @ 11:00 am. We will be having a Veterans Day
Celebration at the Village Hall honoring all who served in the armed forces. We will have a short
ceremony followed by refreshments. Note the new banners in windows of Village Hall & Police Station.

Reminder to check out the bulletin board in the Village foyer. The “Mayors Corner” features government
help sites, items of interest, fundraising events from Home School PTO. etc. If you see something of
interest, please feel free to take the add as we can always print more.

We have many talented artists in our neighborhood! The “Kid’s Corner” is currently displaying the
Halloween pumpkins submitted by the local kids. They did a wonderful job and their pumpkins have
been admired by many. Next up are the turkeys in this newsletter. Ok kids, get coloring and bring those
turkeys in so we can proudly display!

Another Thanksgiving is here. Think about all the special people in your life and be grateful for the times
you have shared. Wishing that your Thanksgiving is filled with love, warmth, laughter and extra special
moments.

Warm Regards,

Village President, Nancy L. Miller




